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Announcements 

From Pastor Garrett: I recently took 
a continuing education trip to 
Grand Rapids to discuss 
discipleship and ministry practices 
during the time of this pandemic 
with several of my mentors and 
peers. It was a very fruitful time and 
I look forward to implementing 
some of what I learned here at Terra 
Ceia. If you are interested in a 
process that will teach you how to 
disciple someone (non-Christian, 
new Christian, or long-time 
Christian) one on one, come see me 
and I’ll train you! 
 

Baby Bottles Due: Please return 
your filled Coastal Pregnancy 
Center baby bottles next week 
Sunday.  
 

Holding Each Other Up in Prayer:  
On Mondays the prayer requests 
will be emailed to everyone. Please 
use this list to pray for each other.  
 

Synod 2020 was canceled because of 
the COVID-19 pandemic and most 
of the agenda items were moved to 
2021. The officers of Synod 
identified items that could not be 
deferred for a year and dealt with 
these items in a special meeting last 
week. More details at crcna.org. 
 

Birthdays  Anniversaries 
June  
21 Maggie G   22 Nathan A 
23 Ellowyn VW  25 Laura C 
25 Marin VS   30 John B 
 
Anniversary 
26 George & Laura C 

This Week at TC CRC 

Sunday, June 21 
10:30 am  Morning Worship  

 

Thursday, June 25 

7:30 pm Wedding Shower for 
 Heather Hubers &  
 Daniel McGowan 
 at Covenant URC 
 

Sunday, June 29 
10:30 am  Morning Worship 

 

From Council 
Hello Terra Ceia Church Family,  
 

We are glad to be back to in-person 
worship services inside our air-
conditioned building! Praise the 
Lord! 
 
Council met last Sunday and would 
like to inform you about some 
changes made to in-person indoor 
services. There will be no nursery or 
fellowship time. A donation box 
will be used so we won’t have to 
pass the plate. Every other pew is 
taped off to promote social 
distancing. Masks are 
recommended but not required.  
 

Even during this COVID-19 time, 
ministry is still happening! Mark 
Knetsch has been working with 
Dante Covington, a black pastor of 
an all-black church, to be engrafted 
into the CRC. We approved Dante 
to be examined for his license to 
exhort at Classis in October.  
 

In Christ,  
Your Council 

 


